
 
June 8th, 2010    
 
The Honorable Harry Reid 
The Honorable Mitch McConnell 
United States Senate 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 
 
Dear Senate Majority Leader Reid and Senate Minority Leader Mitch McConnell: 
 
 Americans for Limited Government urges your support of Senator Lisa Murkowski’s resolution 
“Disapproving a rule submitted by the Environmental Protection Agency relating to the endangerment finding and 
the cause or contribute findings for greenhouse gases under section 202(a) of the Clean Air Act.”  
 

If you do not act to repeal the EPA’s endangerment finding against carbon dioxide, as in S.J. Res. 26, it 
will be utilized by the agency as the foundation for the EPA to regulate, restrict, and eventually prohibit emissions 
of carbon dioxide by motor vehicles, industry, and even the air people exhale.  

 
The EPA’s finding is based on shoddy science that disregards the downward trend in global temperatures 

despite increases in carbon emissions, ignores the failed projections of increased temperatures by the International 
Panel on Climate Change and other proponents of the man-made global warming hypothesis, and overlooks the 
impact of the Climategate scandal where it was revealed that global temperature data was manipulated and 
exaggerated by climatologists and utilizes data that has now been discredited.  

 
Making matters worse, the finding greatly understates the impact of significantly restricting carbon 

emissions on population sustainability and economic growth.  Please consider the attached summary1 of the 
implications of the EPA’s endangerment finding in considering your support for S.J. Res. 26. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
William Wilson 
President 
Americans for Limited Government 
 
 
CC: The members of the United States Senate 
 
                                                            
1 www.getliberty.org/files/EPAEndangermentBackgrounder.pdf  

 


